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September  18, 2018 
 
Dear Webutuck Families, 
 
As promised, I am providing you with an update on the mold inspection and air testing 
being conducted in our District.  As of this afternoon, the inspection, testing and 
monitoring by an independent industrial hygienist have been conducted at the 
Webutuck Elementary School.  Samples have been sent for testing to a lab.  A report will 
be provided to the District no later than tomorrow morning. Tomorrow, Wednesday, 
September 19th inspection, monitoring and sampling will occur at the high school, 
intermediate school, and bus garage.  A report on those facilities will be provided to us 
the following day. 
 
This process of assessment is the first step outlined by the guidelines of New York State.  
Once the assessment is complete over the next two days, we will then be provided with 
documentation which will provide any identified areas of concern, a standard of care 
and a plan for remediation.   
 
Over the next two days, I will continue to update you on this process.  As always, our 
students’ and staff’s safety is at the forefront of all of our decisions and we thank you for 
your understanding of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Raymond Castellani 
Superintendent  of Schools 
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